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Vinpro welcomes Abrie Beeslaar as new Stellenbosch
director

Vinpro has appointed Kanonkop Wine Estate's Abrie Beeslaar as its new board member for the Stellenbosch region.
Beeslaar was nominated by Vinpro following the resignation of Carl van der Merwe of De Morgenzon.

He will fill this vacancy until the Vinpro Annual General Meeting in November this year, during which he will be eligible for
re-election.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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